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President

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Secretary

Mary Swirsky


463-4015

Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

Board Members

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Term thru 6/19

James Schreiber


463-3377

Gary Hardesty


463-1648

Ken Bitler


463-4239

Dale Theiss


463-9215

Amy Geddes


463-6645

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
8-29 District Governor visit

9-5 Bert Bryan & John Snyder

     Water/Flooding

9-12 Game Feed

9-19  RYLA students
9-26 Open

Upcoming Events:

8-29 District Governor visit

9-9 Avenues of Service Seminar – 

      District 5190
9-12 Game Feed

9-15, 16 YTA Taste of the Valley

11- 4 Area 10 Foundation Dinner

District Governor visit:  This Tuesday District 5190 Governor Doug McDonald will be visiting Yerington.  Our meeting Tuesday will be held at Mountain View Park.  District Governors usually want to verify that clubs are staying in touch with Rotary International’s goals and objectives and are actively serving their local community as well as the international organization.  He will be meeting with our Board of Directors and, if time permits, will be given a tour of  the Yerington area emphasizing the many projects we have done here.  His schedule will be tight because he will be meeting with the Tonopah Rotary Club Tuesday noon so he won’t be here until late afternoon. 

To help with offering an efficient tour Judy has made lists of many of the projects the Club has done in this area (both physical involvement and financial).  I will include at least some of her lists with the newsletter.  If anyone has additions or corrections to it let me (or Judy) know.  It is interesting reading.  I’ll bet many of you will be surprised at some of these projects.
The schedule for Tuesday is roughly like this.  Governor McDonald will meet with Club officers and The Club Board at 4:00 and 5:00.  Dinner socializing will begin about 6:00 and food will be available probably around 6:30 or 7:00.  Hamburgers and sausages will be done on the grill and various salads and side dishes will be brought in by members.

One of the reasons for holding the meeting at Mountain View Park is to show off the tree project we did there a few years ago.  Most of those trees are doing well but we will be replacing a few of them Tuesday.  Skip will have two or three new trees to plant so we will need some shovel and rake operators for a few minutes before we eat.  He already has the old trees taken out so it should be a pretty easy operation.

Mary plans to have our name badges at the park.  Please pick up and wear your name badge.  It helps our visitors 

know who they are talking to.  And, for heavens sake, remember to leave your name badge with Mary when you leave.

Here is some information about our District Governor.  Doug is a Boy Scout leader.  He spent the majority of his professional career as a professional staff member of The Boy Scouts of America serving in various parts of California as well as on the National staff.  He and his wife, Karen, are members of the Penn Valley Rotary Club.  Doug was president of that club in 2010-11 and Karen was co-president of that club last year. 

Foundation Dinner: Planning is proceeding.  Nov. 4 is the date, Pioneer Crossing Convention Center is the location and USO < and the 40’s is the theme.  Talk to Kathie Mann or James Schreiber about helping with the organization for the event.  

Next Board Meeting: Since we had to move the Game Feed event to Sept. 12, Lynda is moving the Board meeting to Sept. 19.  

Next Page has Judy’s list of projects:

Yerington Rotary Club

Chartered June 29, 1935

Projects as of 8-29-17

1. 1st project – oiling Main St. on both sides of the concrete center strip put in by the State
2. Wilson Canyon Rest Area (1930’s) – Trees planted and protection from depredation by beaver
3. People’s Park by the Post Office
4. YHS Bleacher repairs (1940’s)

5. Trashcans and flowerpots were Main Street projects
6. Mason Valley Boys and Girls Club Gymnasium Floor –                                                                           1991 RI Children’s Opportunity Grants Project # 1821

7. Yerington Centennial Clock (in front of Post Office)

8. Gateway to Jeanne Dini Cultural Center arched sign (5-29-09)

9. Cremetti Lane Clean-up (removing an illegal dump-site)  Many truckloads of debris removed
10. Mountain View Park tree plantings times 3, also painted restrooms
11. SLMC Hospital:  South Lyon Hospital Park (tree removal, storm drain installation, major landscaping), Plantings around new laundry area, Fountain in Gazebo area for Long Term Care Residents, Auxiliary Storage area

12. Veterans Memorial Park – Two gazebos built and donated to City and memorial plaque installed
13. Swimming Pool Park – Original donors of the “rocket” (repainted in 2016),  Playground equipment work and fill, replacements and plumbing for bathrooms, painting bathrooms
14. Roofing and painting dugouts and buildings, City baseball fields (Aiazzi Ball Park)

15. TV displays at Dini’s

16. Provided kitchen equipment, large plates, salad bowls, steak knives to Mason Valley Boys and Girls Club  

17. India water projects and schools (desks and computers)
18. Teacher Grants to replace the Teacher Appreciation Dinner
19. Yerington High School projects:  Student of the Month, Scholarships, RYLA and REGL, RYE

20. Dictionaries for 3rd graders

Support Projects

1. Shelter Boxes to Haiti and Pakistan for environmental emergencies

2. Funds to NJ Rotary Club to aid in Hurricane Sandy relief

3. Public Library

4. Yerington Museum

5. Yerington Theatre for the Arts

6. Local Food Bank

7. Juvenile Diabetes

8. YHS 20/30 Relays

9. Mason Valley Youth Baseball

10. Lyon County Fair 

11. Safe and Sober Graduation Party
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Meetings:


Tuesday Evening 7:00 PM


Dini’s Lucky Club
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